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From Your President
Kelly Knox, President

Hello friends!

Well, we’re off to the races as they say. Just a few 
short weeks until the The 2024 Harvest of Quilts 
Show in a new, to us, building! The Quilt Show 
team has once again made magic and I am so 
excited to see what they have done. A little birdie 
told me that there are a record number of quilts 
to be judged this year, some amazing vendors and 
golf carts! Don’t worry, if you haven’t yet signed 
up to help at the show, you will get your chance at 
the October meeting. We will be focused on the 
quilt show, but wait, there’s more! Sharon has put 
together a special little something that I know you 
will all enjoy. 

Before I sign off, I want to thank Jeanne Haber 
and Sue Juanarena for heading up the Newsletter 
Block and Refreshments! Our team is growing 
stronger each day! We may have found a new 
Property Master as well, more on that after the 
show. As I write this, I am sitting with all the doors 
and windows open, air conditioning off, looking 
at clouds in the sky, breeze in the trees and the 
promise of autumn drifting through the air. I 
couldn’t be happier. Just the idea that hundred 
degree days may soon be behind us, makes me 
giddy with delight. Now I must bid you a fond 
farewell. Binding calls. See you all on the 3rd.

A Letter from your Vice President 
Sharon Ouimet, Vice President

A letter from your Vice President. The October 
meeting is shaping up to be an exciting evening. 
We have a briefing regarding the upcoming quilt 
show with announcements from some of the 
various hardworking chairs.

We are also looking forward to seeing a wonderful 
presentation from one of our best loved small 
groups. This small group has presented at various 
guild meetings in the area, and we just had to see 
what all the fuss was about. Such a talented group 
here in the Chico area. More in an email blast to 
come.

Thank you to all the people who contacted 
me regarding ideas to increase workshop 
participation! I will try to incorporate your ideas 
throughout the coming year.

Bring your Show and Tell as well in October. We 
cannot wait to see what you have been working 
on.

We are slowly getting used to our new meeting 
space. The Center for Spiritual Living was kind 
enough to install extra lighting at our request. I 
heard that everyone loved being able to see the 
quilts more clearly.

That’s all for now. Happy Quilting! XO, Sharon

Next Meeting • Thursday, 
October 3, 2024 at 7 p.m.

The Center for Spiritual Living, 
14 Hillary Lane

https://asqg.org/


Quilt Show 2024
Judy Riley, 2024 Quilt Show Coordinator

We are seven weeks from our quilt show. 

A big thank you to you all who registered your 
quilts for the show. I can hardly wait to see them 
all!

There is also time to tag your quilt for sale at the 
show. Pick up your tag(s) at the Oct. 3rd guild 
meeting at the quilt show table.   

Your quilt show committee took another step 
toward making this quilt show one to remember. 
We are offering a shuttle service from the 
fairgrounds parking lot to the commercial building 
using golf carts.  We will have two carts each day 
of the show.  Look for the designated shuttle 
stations and hitch a ride!!

Your Quilt Show committee will be one of the 
speakers at the Oct. 3rd guild meeting.  We look 
forward to answering any questions you may have 
about OUR upcoming quilt show. 

It Takes A Village To Put On A Quilt 
Show
Here we are seven weeks from our quilt show 
and we need a few more volunteers for our 
committees at the show. Again, the work shifts 
are only two hours. You will be helping make our 
show a success. For all of you who have signed up 
already, Thank You!! Thank You!!

See us at The Quilt Show table at the Oct. guild 
meeting.  Not only is working the quilt show fun 
you get free admission to the quilt show after your 
shift to browse and shop. 

The Key Dates for our quilt show cycle are:
•	 Oct. guild meeting – Quilt show committee 

volunteer signups.

•	 Oct. – Distribute yard signs and banner, small 
posters to other locations.

•	 Oct. 31st – Quilt show setup activities begin at 
Commercial Bldg.

•	 Oct. 31st – Quilts Judged at Cathy’s

•	 Nov. 1st – Quilt show setup day. Members deliver 
their quilts to the fairgrounds Commercial Bldg. 

•	 Nov. 2 – 3 – ASQG 2024 Quilt Show

The next quilt show meeting is Sept. 24th.  
6:30 p.m. at Cindy Needham’s Studio on Mangrove 

Millie Lofgren’s Quilt at the ASQG 2022 Quilt 
Show

Opportunity Quilt sale tickets
Please remember to turn in your ticket money at 
the next two guild meetings.

Quilt Show Pre-sale Tickets
Pre-sale tickets go on sale September 5th.

$8.00 good for both days. Buy them at the 
September or October guild meetings or call 
Kristy Thomas, 530-774-7618
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Membership
Peggy Arms & Ronda Mensching, Membership Chairs

‘Honey’ is on the lookout for 
prospective members! If you know 
of anyone you think might be 
interested in joining the guild, NOW 
is the time to sign up! Brochures are 
located at the Honey Run register. 
Membership forms are under ‘forms’ 

on our website… asqg.org.

REMEMBER TO PAY YOUR 
DUES!!!!!

Sally is taking a look at NEW 
MEMBERS!

Dianna Wright is a “GLAMA 
(her “most 
cherished job title”) to 6 
Grandz” who live near her 
in Durham. Her New Year’s 
resolution is to “HAVE MORE 
FUN than the previous year.” 
She likes to “pursue connection 
with like-minded individuals.” 
“Quilting is the one way I 

cultivate community and perfect my FUN craft. It 
brings me pure joy to gift my work.” Also, “Travel to 
distant lands has become a top priority. I say, YES, 
to any invite to adventure.” She extends a “thank 
you for the genuine warm welcome to ASQG. I’m 
counting on joining in the fun with y’all!” (I didn’t 
ask if she was from the South, y’all.)

Rose Fulton is joining us from 
Red Bluff. You may know her 
sister, Beth Carlson, or her 
mother, Ruth Dunlap who are 
members of the guild. After 42 
years as an Enrolled Agent (tax 
specialist/preparer), she will be 
retiring in October! During her 
career she not only has held 
offices in the California Society of EAs and taught 
seminars in Northern California and Japan, but was 
involved at the national level in Washington DC. 
She began quilting at age 8 and is passing on the 
craft to her granddaughters! Yea! We welcome you 
to our guild, Rose; we’re happy to have you join us.

Karin Martin “Hello all. My name 
is Karin Martin, I am a native 
Chicoan, although lived in Texas 
and New York State in my adult 
years. I moved back to Chico after 
a divorce and have lived here 
since 2003. I own Chico Quality 
Alterations and wear all hats of my business. 
While living in NY, I was introduced to quilting (I 
had dabbled a bit through my life). I became quite 
involved in the Dutchess County Quilt Guild, even 
served as president for a few terms. I love all 
quilts but prefer making sampler quilts and BOM’s 
because of my limited time. I look forward to 
getting to know the members of the guild.”

Marion Mohle: “I was born and 
raised in Northern California. I 
attended Calif. State College, Chico,  
majoring in home economics. After 
graduation, I married my college 
sweetheart, Wayne.  Over the next 
55yrs, we grew as adults, a couple, 
parents, grandparents,  parental caregivers,  
community members.  Now a new era, we moved 
to Sacramento 5 yrs ago to be closer to our kids.  

I joined ASQG in 2005 and with 6 other new 
members formed the small group, Loose Threads.  
A perfect decision.  

As a guild member, I have served as 1 of 4 VP, 
newsletter block with Betty Volker, community 
service continuously and in many capacities in the 
quilt show.

My growth in quilting has been greatly enhanced 
by workshops, sew days, quilt friends, 
participation.  I started sewing at age seven, 
making do with what I had and observed.  I am still 
there, but with exposure to so many new ideas.

Other interests include:  road trips, national 
&  State parks, seeing the vast diversity of this 
country, reading, knitting, sewing, community 
service outreach.  They blend to give me a sense 
of peace, purpose, perspective.  I do believe, good 
and bad, it truly is a wonderful life.

To all new ASQG members… Reach Out, Grab On, 
Give, Receive, Grow and enjoy.   

Find your spot.  Welcome.”

Honey

https://asqg.org/
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ASQG General Meeting Minutes
Thursday, September 5, 2024

Rochelle Livingston, Recording Secretary

President Kelly Knox called the meeting to order at 
7 p.m. She welcomed everyone to the meeting and 
reminded members & guests check-in is in the front 
foyer. There were 5 guests, 1 new member joined and 
65 members present. 

The break room (adjacent room) has all the committee 
tables and activities. 

Redding Quilt Guild was present with 2 Opportunity 
Quilts on display with raffle tickets available.

Minutes of the August 1 meeting were approved. M: 
Grace Crocker; 2nd: Peggy Arms. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:
President Kelly Knox challenged all members to recruit 
new members to help the Guild grow. She thanked 
the 2023-2024 Board and Committee members and 
introduced new Committee Members and asked them 
to briefly explain their committee duties.

We still have no Chairperson for the Opportunity Quilt 
Committee and Property Manager.

OLD BUSINESS:
President Kelly Knox asked for a motion to accept the 
amendment to the By-Laws presented to members in 
the September newsletter. M: Peggy Arms; 2nd: Judy 
Noble. Motion passed.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Block of the Month: Amanda Andres & Jean Ping. This 
month’s block is Anvil Remix 9” block. 

Boutique: Teresa Yocum reported we will have the 
Opportunity Quilt and Boutique at the Durham Harvest 
Festival Sept. 15. She asked for 2 members for set-up & 
take down. Char Miller & Laura Yanez volunteered.

Community Service: Kathy Thomas: Kathy announced 
she will continue as Committee Chair with Denise 
Van Lann & Dorothy Van Pelt serving as assistants. An 
annual report will be presented at the October meeting 
with number of items donated from the Guild. Sew & 
Stash Workday is held on the 1st Tuesday of the month 
at Honey Run classroom form 9-4. She asked if there is 
interest in a workshop using stash fabric to create quilt 
tops without a pattern for Community Service quilts. 
Several members expressed interest. Details will be 
sent in the October Newsletter. She shared a thank you 
letter from Enloe Hospital for recent donations.

Millie Lofgren announced she is resigning as the 
Community Service Quilt Project coordinator. She 

has served in this position for over 10 years and has 
been responsible for making over 800 quilts available 
to membership to be completed. Millie received a 
standing ovation for her years of service to the Guild. 
Thank you Millie!

Fat Quarters: Ronda Mensching & Karen Giles. This 
month the Fat Quarters are from Villa Rosa Designs in 
Grass Valley. 

Library: Jean Ping has 2 books available for drawing 
tonight.

Newsletter Block: Jeanne Haber has volunteered 
to chair the committee. Thank you Jeanne. The 
Newsletter Block for October is Halloween with 2 block 
options.

Opportunity Quilt: No Chairperson at this time.

Property Manager: No Chairperson at this time.

Quilt Show: Judy Riley - Quilt Show Chairperson

•	 Judy reminded us the Quilt Show is 2 months away. 

•	 Quilt Registrations are due tonight for quilts being 
displayed &/or judged at the Quilt Show.

•	 She updated us on the change of venue from 
the Silver Dollar Fair Education Building to the 
Commercial Building. While the Commercial 
Building is 6000 feet smaller, there are advantages 
to the different building. 

•	 Sign-ups to work are in the break room with 
different jobs having job descriptions to help you 
know your duties. She encouraged all members to 
sign up to volunteer at the show. 

•	 If you wish to sell a quilt(s) during the show, there 
are guidelines available as to how to go about this. 
These are available in the break room.

•	 Pre-Sale admission tickets are now available from 
Sue Good. 

•	 Capay Harvest Food Truck has agreed be our new 
food vendor. 

•	 There will be 2 golf cart shuttles from the 
fairgrounds parking lot to the building. 

•	 We will be using “The Square” credit card reader at 
Annie’s Attic & the Boutique. They are in adjoining 
spaces and will have a cashier responsible for “The 
Square” purchases for both booths. 

•	 Please continue to donate to the Pick-A-Prize 
booth (Char Miller) as at this time donations have 
been down. 

Continued on next page

https://asqg.org/
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Quilters with October Birthdays, please bring a 
refreshment to share at our October meeting.

The Open Box by Sara E. Hill.  
ca. 1876-1900, 80 × 78 1/2 in.

 Smithsonian American Art Museum, Gift of Raymond 
Vlasin and family, with deepest appreciation for the 

many friends with whom Claire Vlasin quilted

Deborah Barrett . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  1
Nancy McCartney. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 7
JoAnn MacDonald. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                8
Susie Evans . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     13
Tania Nichols . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    13
Sandy Parsons . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  13
Jo Schreiber. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                     17
Linda Thomas . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  20
Megan Johnson . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .21
Judy Riley. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                      22
Christy Wiseman . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               24
Karen Van Sickle . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .               29
Laura Yanez . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                    29
Jean Ping. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                        31

October Birthdays

Happy Birthday

•	 Suzanne Steel reported she has signs available 
for members to complete directing guests from 
the fairgrounds entrance gates to the Commercial 
Building. Small Quilt Show posters are available 
if anyone would like to take some to businesses. 
Larger ones have been distributed to Quilt Shops. 
Suzanne requested if anyone knows of places 
where we can display the large 20’ by 2.5’ banner 
to please let her know. Ideally, she would move the 
banner to different locations if there are locations 
available. There are also 3 wooden signs available 
for placing in yards or on lots.

Refreshments: Sue Juanarena has volunteered to be 
the Refreshments Chair. Refreshments are provided 
by members having birthdays in the meeting month. 
Thanks Sue!

PROGRAM: Teresa Yocum introduced our speaker, 
Linda Ballard who shared some of her beautiful quilts, 
patterns and gave a fun, informative program.

BREAK

DRAWINGS:

Block of the Month: Cheryl Lee

Library: Yvette Borden & Jill Ramsey

Newsletter Block: Missie Carpenter

Fat Quarters: Suzanne Steel, Dawn S., Bonnie Crocker, 
Dawn S.

Show & Tell: (3)

Meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m.

 

ASQG General Meeting Minutes — Continued from previous page
Thursday, September 5, 2024

https://asqg.org/


Quilt Show Signs 
Visit the Quit Show Table at Guild
•	 Yard signs will be distributed at the October 

Guild meeting.

•	 8.5” x 11” posters will also be given out at 
the October meeting. Think of businesses 
where you can put up a poster – coffee shops, 
community bulletin boards, display windows, 
cafes etc.

•	 There are a few Pathway signs that need a 
fabric cover. The letters (Quilt Show -> ) are 
all cut out ready to be fused on to the front of 
the sign. Here’s a chance to use some of that 
fabric you are asking yourself “Why did I buy 
that?”

•	 QS chairwomen, please let me know what you 
want your sign to say.

•	 Locations are needed to hang our 20 foot 
Quilt Show banner for about a week at a time 
starting in October. Please look around for a 
fence that would work to hang the banner.

Suzanne Steel

Small Groups 
Betty Volker, Small Group Coordinator

New/returning member? Or just finding more 
time for fun.

Join a small group!  
Call or text Betty for more info. 530-588-8918. 

https://asqg.org/small-groups

Corresponding Secretary
Please let me know via text or call (530-519-
1361) when a ASQG member deserves a card of 
encouragement, sympathy, or congratulations. I 
will reply to let you know I got your message. If you 
don’t receive my reply, please let me again.

Suzanne Steel

Current Events
Missie Carpenter

As of this date, these events are still happening, 
but before hitting the road to go, it might be wise 
to verify via the Internet that there have been no 
cancellations.

Sept. 20-21 (Fri. and Sat.): Quilters Sew-Ciety of 
Redding quilt show, Shasta District Fairgrounds, 
Anderson.

Oct. 5-6: Ladies of the Lakes Quilt Show, Lake 
County Fairgrounds, Lakeport.

Oct. 3-5: North State River Run Shop Hop, 10 
quilt shops participating.

Oct. 19-20: Ridge Quilters of Paradise quilt show, 
Elks Lodge, Paradise.

Nov. 2-3: Annie’s Star Quilt Guild quilt show, Silver 
Dollar Fairgrounds, Chico.

Meeting Check-in
SIGN-IN, please! The Hostess Committee would 
like to remind you to check in with us at the front 
door before the meeting! Thank you.

Membership Update
Ronda Mensching, Membership Co-chair

September was the meeting to make sure you 
renewed your guild membership for the 2024-
2025 year.  If for some reason you have not 
done so already, it is not too late.  You can fill out 
the form (in this newsletter) and mail it in with 
a check.  You can attend the guild meeting in 
October and bring a check, cash, or credit card.  
If you have not renewed your membership and 
check in, you will be offered a membership form 
and be encouraged to join up again. Currently 
we have 74 members compared to our 139 from 
last year. We look forward to seeing you at our 
meetings and events. If you have any questions 
or concerns, feel free to contact me, Ronda 
Mensching, or Membership Co-chair Peggy Arms.

https://asqg.org/small-groups
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Officers & Chairs for 2024–2025
Officers
President • Kelly Knox
Vice President • Sharon Ouimet
Treasurer • Missie Carpenter
Secretary • Rochelle Livingston  
Corresponding Secretary • Suzanne Steel

Committee Chairwomen
Block of the Month • Amanda Andres 
Boutique • Teresa Yocum
Community Service • Kathy Thomas
Current Events • Missie Carpenter
Fat Quarters • Ronda Mensching & Karen Giles
Hospitality • Betty Volker, Judy Noble, Peggy Arms
Librarian • Jean Ping
Membership • Peggy Arms & Ronda Mensching
Newsletter Editor • Carla Resnick 
Newsletter Block • Jeanne Haber
Opportunity Quilt • OPEN
Venue Coordinator • Molly Fuller
Parliamentarian • Jean Ping
Property Manager • OPEN
Quilt Challenge • Grace & Bonnie Crocker

Quilt Show 2024 • Judy Riley
Quilt Guilds of North Quarter Rep • Sue Good
Refreshments • Sue Juanarena
Small Groups • Betty Volker
Social Media • Carol Golden (Facebook)
Webmaster • Laura Yanez

Workshops • Chris Gullick, Frieda White

General Information
Meetings
Guild meetings are held at 7 p.m. on the first 
Thursday of the month at The Center for Spiritual 
Living, 14 Hillary Lane, Chico, CA 95973.  
Doors open at 6:30 p.m. Visitors are welcome; 
however, if we have a guest speaker there is a 
$5.00 charge per person. 
Annual Dues: $35.00 

Social Media / Facebook by Carol Golden

I try to stay current with events and happenings of 
our ASQG members and post them on our ASQG 
Facebook page. If you have quilts or examples of 
pieces you have done from a guild workshop or 
class at a quilt shop, please email your photo and 
a brief explanation to: carolgolden69@gmail.com 
to be included on our Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/
AnniesStarQuiltGuild/  
You don’t have to have an account to see what is 
there; just click on link. 

Newsletter Submissions
Submissions are due the Saturday after the board 
meeting. (see meeting schedule at left) 
Email submissions to Carla Resnick at 
cfresnick@gmail.com

Newsletter Advertisements
For advertising information, please contact:  
Missie Carpenter

Business card: $7/mo or $75/year

Quarter page: $12/mo or $139/year

Half page: $17/mo or $180/year

Whole page: $22/mo or $240/year 

 https://www.facebook.com/
AnniesStarQuiltGuild/ 

https://asqg.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AnniesStarQuiltGuild/
https://www.facebook.com/AnniesStarQuiltGuild/
mailto:cfresnick%40gmail.com?subject=
https://www.facebook.com/AnniesStarQuiltGuild/
https://www.facebook.com/AnniesStarQuiltGuild/
https://www.facebook.com/AnniesStarQuiltGuild/
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A Message From The California Heritage Quilt Project 
The California Heritage Quilt Project is excited 
to announce that we have begun the digitization 
of the California Heritage Quilt Project 
Documentation/Quilt Days that were held 
between 1984 and 1986. These holdings consist 
of over 3,000 thousand individual California quilts 
that were documented both on paper and in slide 
photography. This was done over 32 quilt days 
in 2 years, hosted by local guilds and museums 
across Northern and Southern California. Their 
purpose was to find the most historic quilts and 
present them in a book written by Jean Ray Laury. 
The book was completed in 1990, the records 
were archived in 1991 at the Los Angeles County 
Museum of Art as part of the American Quilt 
Research Center under guest curator and writer 
Sandi Fox.

Until the recent revival of the California Heritage 
Quilt Project in January 2022, these archives 
containing CHQPs organizing documents, the quilt 
days registrations and slides, materials relative to 
Ho For California! Pioneer Women and Their Quilts, 
have been in deep storage since the early 2000’s. 
CHQP has established good contacts and have 
been working closely with LACMA in developing 
a plan for digitization. The records are now 
permanently at the Balch Art Research Library at 
LACMA. Appointments are needed to look at the 
records, but they no longer have to come from 
deep storage. This is a huge step in making the 
records available.

Phase 1 of this effort was to determine if the 
6000+ slides were viable for converting to jpgs so 
we have a photo/s of each quilt registered, we now 
know this is possible and have committed funds to 
having these photos converted.

Phase 2 will entail scanning all the folders of 

registration forms, then matching to the new jpgs 
for our electronic database. CHQP needs to know 
and have record of what California quilts have 
been registered under the project and LACMA 
would like a more comprehensive Finding Guide 
(developed in 2006), we are working together to 
achieve this.

Phase 3 will entail entering these quilts into the 
Quilt Index as part of the California Heritage Quilt 
Project.

Digitizing is an expensive endeavor, but our 
enthusiastic supporters have helped to raise 
more than half the funds needed to complete the 
image digitization, we need to reach out and ask 
for any support in donations that can be made. To 
date, we have been the benefactor of many guilds 
where we have presented, American Quilt Study 
Group - Lucy Hilty Grant 2023, individual donors’ 
enormous generosity, local quilt history groups like 
Repiecers.

With your help, your generous, tax-deductible 
donation can be made by clicking the link provided 
on our website www.chqp.org or you may mail a 
check made out to CHQP to our PO Box at CHQP 
PO Box 241, Jurupa Valley, CA 91752. Questions? 
Email caheritagequiltproject@gmail.com

CHQP is committed to preserving California’s 
past, present, and future quilt history. With your 
help, we can make quilt research accessible to 
everyone.

On June 5, 1985, the CHQP Quilt Day was hosted 
in Chico by Marian Graham and Pam Herman, with 
219 quilts documented.

Scarlett Rose

CHQP Northstate board member

https://asqg.org/
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                                          Check Number: __________________ 
                                                                                                Cash: __________________________ 
                           Credit card: ______________________ 

                                                                                                                           Date Paid: ______________________ 

        Amount: _______________________ 

ANNIE’S STAR QUILT GUILD 

MEMBERSHIP FORM  

Welcome to Annie’s Star Quilt Guild.  Please fill in the following form, even if you are a returning member.  Please write 
as clearly as possible, especially email addresses and phone numbers.  Dues for the 2024-2025 membership are $35.00.  
Senior members are free, if they choose. Please make checks payable to ASQG.  Dues are due Sept. 1, 2024, and 
considered delinquent by Nov. 1, 2024.  You may turn in your completed form and payment in person at Guild meetings 
or mail it to:  Ronda Mensching 4153 Rio Grande Dr., Chico 95973 or Peggy Arms, 5609 Anita Road, Chico 95973. If you 
have any questions, call Ronda at 530-774-4705 or Peggy at 530-327-8954.  If you know of someone who might be 
interested in joining the guild, please provide them with this form. 

Returning member   _______         New member   _______         Senior Member (80 and over) _____________  

Name:  ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:  _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

              _________________________________________________________________________________________  

Home Phone:  ____________________________________   Cell Phone:  ____________________________________ 

E-Mail:  ______________________________________________________Birthday (Month) ______ (Day)___________  

(Newsletters are sent electronically; emails are not shared.) 

Quilting Level:              Beginner                                     Intermediate                         Advanced 

Do you have an area of special interest? ____________________________________________________ (e.g., applique, 
art quilts, hand or machine quilting) 

I am interested in serving as an officer: 

Pres._______    Vice-Pres._______     Treasurer______    Secretary______   Corresponding Sec._____ 

I am interested in serving on the following committee(s): 

Quilt Show_____ Community Service_____ Block of the Month_____   Newsletter Block_____ Boutique_____  

Workshops_____ Membership _____ North Quarter Rep.______ Refreshments______ Hospitality/Greeters_____ 

Expectations of ASQG membership: know and follow our bylaws and standing rules.  Participate in community service 
projects.  Participate in our quilt show and sell or purchase your allotted opportunity quilt tickets. 

Signed__________________________________________________   Date __________________  

 

 

 

https://asqg.org/
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https://asqg.org/
https://www.cathyssewandvac.com/
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https://asqg.org/
https://www.sewsmartsupplies.com/


ASQG • October 2024 	 ASQG.org	  Page 12

The Quilt Basket
www.thequiltbasket.net
530-586-4111 • angie.thequiltbasket@gmail.com
* Online Shopping * Register for Classes Online

Our online store is still open. 

Our block of the month will be taught at Sew Smart Supplies in 
Los Molinas.

We will be still sending emails, and posting a calendar of event 
on our website. 

If you don’t find what you need call the shop number 

530-586-4111 Angie will get back to you as soon as possible.

The Quilt Basket

Shop Online

www.thequiltbasket.net
angie.thequiltbasket@gmail.com

Join us in the shop, OR shop online  

www.friendsaroundtheblock.com

We also offer classes and longarm services.

Friends Around the Block (530) 458-7467 

friendsaroundtheblock@outlook.com 

211 8th Street, Colusa, CA 95932 

Hours: Monday – Friday, 9am – 4pm  

Saturday 10am – 2pm  

Closed Sunday

View our class calendar online!

2418 Cohasset Rd., Chico

530-895-8055 
cathyssewvac@aol.com

Honey Run Quilters

530-342-5464

honeyrunquilters@gmail.com

https://www.facebook.com/friendsaroundtheblock

https://asqg.org/
https://thequiltbasket.net/
https://thequiltbasket.net/
https://www.friendsaroundtheblock.com/
mailto:friendsaroundtheblock%40outlook.com%20?subject=
https://www.cathyssewandvac.com/
https://www.facebook.com/friendsaroundtheblock
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www.moonlightquilters.com

530-809-2578
We love hearing from you! Please call during business hours, message our Instagram/
Facebook us, or snail mail. Getting letters is fun! If you use our products and post a 
picture, please tag or #moonlightquilters. If you have any questions, please contact us:

Phone: Monday to Friday 9–6 PST, 530-809-2578. We love talking to customers about 
your projects.

Address: Moonlight Quilters, PO Box 701, Durham CA 95938

Facebook: Moonlight Quilters	  Instagram: @MoonlightQuilters

“Culture” can be defined as all the ways 
of life including arts, beliefs and institutions 
of a population that are passed down 
from generation to generation.

Sign up online for our monthly newsletter!

Ongoing class list on our website

Check us out on Facebook and Instagram

Natalie@quiltculture.art (530) 321-8833

Website www.quiltculture.art

YouTube https://www.youtube.com/channel/
UCdd9T4cSHMnBxytnkEfYk3g

Facebook https://www.facebook.com/
quiltculturejoy

Instagram @quilt_culture
Open Monday-Friday 10 a.m. – 3 p.m.

Saturdays by appointment only

https://asqg.org/
http://www.moonlightquilters.com 
mailto:Natalie%40quiltculture.art?subject=
mailto:https://www.quiltculture.art/?subject=
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdd9T4cSHMnBxytnkEfYk3g
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdd9T4cSHMnBxytnkEfYk3g
https://www.facebook.com/quiltculturejoy
https://www.facebook.com/quiltculturejoy
mailto:https://www.instagram.com/quilt_culture/?subject=


Around the World Newsletter Block - due at our November  meeting


All squares are cut 2-1/2” x 2-1/2”


Fabrics used are:  fall colors


Start with one square of a solid  brown (or reads as brown)


 From there, you will add:


4, then 8, then 12, and 12 (again) and 8 and then 4 squares of your “fall colors”




Any questions, call Frances Perata at 893-5231 (land line!)

Newsletter Block: Around the World
Due at our November Meeting


